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Canine and Feline Infectious Diseases - E-BOOK

2013-06-06

canine and feline infectious diseases is a practical up to date
resource covering the most important and cutting edge advances in the
field presented by a seasoned educator in a concise highly visual
format this innovative guide keeps you current with the latest
advances in this ever changing field 80 case studies illustrate the
clinical relevance of the major infectious disease chapters well
organized major infectious diseases chapters break down content by
etiologic agent and epidemiology clinical signs and their
pathophysiology physical examination findings diagnosis treatment and
prognosis immunity prevention and public health implications over 80
case studies illustrate how the information provided can be applied in
everyday practice logical approach to laboratory diagnosis guides you
through all the steps needed to accurately diagnose and treat viral
bacterial fungal protozoal and algal diseases practical protocols
provided by expert clinicians guide you in the management of canine
and feline patients suspected to have infectious diseases including
handling disinfection isolation and vaccination protocols over 500
full color images geographic distribution maps life cycle drawings and
hundreds of color photographs visually illustrate and clarify complex
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issues easy to understand tables and boxes make content quickly
accessible eliminating the need to sort through dense text for
critical information in the clinical setting

Canine and Feline 101

2005-02

drawing upon eleven years of experience in the veterinary field and
clinical practice author and licensed veterinarian roger l welton
shares his knowledge in this complete guide to raising healthy
obedient dogs and cats topics include selecting the right dog or cat
to fit you and your family s needs basic pet care preventive health
care including spaying and neutering basic training including
housebreaking and obedience advice breeding common signs of illness
special needs of senior pets managing diabetic pets full of sound
advice and simple approaches on how to train and care for your canine
or feline companion this guide is a blueprint for raising healthy well
adjusted and happy dogs and cats
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Canine and Feline Nutrition - E-Book

2010-05-21

how well can you answer pet owners questions about proper diet and
feeding canine and feline nutrition 3rd edition describes the role of
nutrition and its effects upon health and wellness and the dietary
management of various disorders of dogs and cats by using the book s
cutting edge research and clinical nutrition information you ll be
able to make recommendations of appropriate pet food and proper
feeding guidelines pet nutrition experts linda p case ms leighann
daristotle dvm phd michael g hayek phd and melody foess raasch dvm
provide complete head to tail coverage and a broad scope of knowledge
so you can help dog and cat owners make sound nutrition and feeding
choices to promote their pets health to prolong their lives tables and
boxes provide quick reference to the most important clinical
information key points summarize essential information at a glance a
useful nutritional myths and feeding practices chapter dispels and
corrects common food myths new clinical information covers a wide
range of emerging nutrition topics including the role of the omega 3
and omega 6 fatty acid families in pet health and disease management
coverage of pet food safety and pet food ingredients includes both
commercially and home prepared foods and provides answers to pet
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owners questions on these topics completely updated content reflects
the latest findings in clinical nutrition research information
regarding functional ingredients and dietary supplementation provides
a scientifically based rationale for recommending or advising against
dietary supplements guidelines for understanding pet food formulations
and health claims differentiate between market speak and actual
clinical benefits for patients with practice advice for evaluating and
selecting appropriate foods

Canine and Feline Endocrinology - E-Book

2014-11-14

no other title offers such dedication to the depth experience and
focus of endocrinology as canine and feline endocrinology 4th edition
comprehensive coverage includes virtually every common and uncommon
condition in endocrinology plus the most updated information on
nutrition geriatric care pathophysiology testing procedures and cost
effective and expedient diagnostic protocols with its logical step by
step guidance for decision making diagnosis and prescribing you will
be well equipped to care for the wide spectrum of endocrine and
metabolic disorders in dogs and cats expert authorship including the
addition of three world renowned endocrinology experts claudia reusch
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catharine scott moncrieff and ellen behrend offers unparalleled
guidance on the latest advances in the field separation of cats and
dogs into separate chapters ensures information on each species is
covered to its fullest focus on diagnosis and treatment with less
discussion on anatomy and physiology allows the book to concentrate on
practical current information that today s clinician most use thorough
coverage of indications and interpretation of testing procedures in
endocrine diseases enables reliable and accurate diagnosis detailed
discussions of diagnostic strategies and treatment recommendations
provide practical cost effective and expedient approaches while
ensuring they represent standard of care backed by research and
experience algorithms on diagnostic and therapeutic approaches provide
a practical logical resource for the busy practitioner needing quick
access to information logical step by step guidelines aid in accurate
decision making and diagnosis comprehensive tables and boxes summarize
and clarify key information for quick reference in depth discussions
from experts in the field include coverage of treatment monitoring and
management of complications as well as clinical signs differential
diagnoses and diagnostic approaches extensive reference lists provide
readers with sources for additional information on clinical
investigative studies separate chapters devoted to each key topic
provide thorough distinct coverage of all content areas new updated
content includes the latest information on thyroid disease current
imaging studies atypical addison s disease atypical cushing s disease
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idiopathic hypercalcemia in cats insulin therapy in dogs and cats
diagnostics and treatments and radiotherapy new integration of sound
nutrition practices into the treatment of endocrine disorders ensures
that you have the knowledge you need to efficiently treat these
disorders new expanded coverage provides more information on geriatric
dogs and cats and the latest findings regarding the treatment of
diabetes two factors which are often interrelated

Practical Guide to Canine and Feline Neurology

2015-11-09

now in full color practical guide to canine and feline neurology third
edition provides a fully updated new edition of the most complete
resource on managing neurology cases in small animal practice with
video clips on a companion website provides comprehensive information
for diagnosing and treating neurological conditions printed in full
color for the first time with 400 new or improved images throughout
offers new chapters on differential diagnosis magnetic resonance
imaging and movement disorders retains the logical structure and easy
to follow outline format of the previous editions includes access to
video clips of specific disorders and a how to video demonstrating the
neurologic assessment online and a link to a digital canine brain
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atlas at wiley com go dewey neurology

BSAVA Manual of Canine and Feline Behavioural
Medicine

2002-07-29

covering both cats and dogs this book places emphasis on practical
aspects such as diagnosis history taking and therapeutics

Canine & Feline Gastroenterology

2013

in this comprehensive reference for veterinary students practitioners
educators and biomedical researchers washabau veterinary medicine u of
minnesota and day veterinary pathology u of bristol uk outline the
biology pathobiology diagnosis and treatment of diseases of the
gastrointestinal pancreatic and hepatobiliary systems in the dog and
cat contributed by an international group of veterinary specialists
the 62 chapters focus on evidence based patient management explain
diagnostic modalities including lab testing imaging endoscopy
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laparoscopy and histopathology discuss a pharmacologic approach and
various types of drugs and interventions and include problem based
algorithms they begin with the biology of the gastrointestinal tract
and detail an approach to clinical signs in gastrointestinal disease
nutritional assessment and management and specific diseases for
various organs annotation 2012 book news inc portland or booknews com

Interpretation of Canine and Feline Cytology

2001

a fully updated new edition of the only text solely focused on
anesthesia of dogs and cats with co existing disease the revised
second edition of canine and feline anesthesia and co existing disease
expands and updates the only book solely dedicated to practical
anesthetic techniques for dogs and cats with co existing disease the
book now includes additional images in full color new discussions of
cutting edge drugs and techniques and updated chapters and information
throughout this text provides in depth and clinically useful
information that can easily be incorporated into the progressive
companion animal practice it offers more than 200 new images and 4 new
chapters focusing on urogenital concerns genetic diseases nociceptive
disorders and cardiopulmonary resuscitation and post resuscitation
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care it is intuitively organized by body system to allow for quick and
easy reference key features presents concise yet comprehensive
anesthetic considerations and management plans for dogs and cats with
co existing disease and patients with altered physiology explores
commonly encountered disease processes and their anesthetic management
including cardiovascular respiratory renal neurologic endocrine and
hepatic diseases among others highlights important physiologic
alterations encountered in neonatal pregnant and geriatric patients
and their implications for anesthetic management includes access to a
companion website with relevant clinical videos at wiley com go
johnson canine canine and feline anesthesia and co existing disease is
a must have reference for veterinarians veterinary technicians and
veterinary students seeking a one stop resource for anesthetic
techniques in veterinary patients with co existing disease and or
altered physiology

Canine and Feline Anesthesia and Co-Existing
Disease

2022-01-26

canine and feline nutrition concentrates on the dietary management of
the healthy dog and cat it provides in depth examination of
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nutritional principles nutrient requirements feeding management and
treatment of nutritionally responsive diseases current research is
reviewed along with balanced discussions of controversial issues of
dietary management thoroughly revised and updated it provides the
latest animal nutrition information for veterinarians students and
companion animal enthusiasts spanish version also available isbn 84
8174 551 0

Canine and Feline Nutrition

2000

every day you are faced with a deluge of common and not so common
problems the 5 minute veterinary consult canine and feline offers
authoritative coverage and timely answers to all your questions it is
a clinical reference loaded with practical information from leading
experts in small animal practice this text is an important resource
you can use every day a quick reference resource of internal medicine
in canine and feline health the book includes over 700 specific
disorders contributions from nearly 300 leading authorities in the
field and 17 section editors covering every specialty of small animal
practice the 5 minute veterinary consult canine and feline is broken
into three major sections the problems is a concise targeted focus on
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primary signs and symptoms for fast and accurate recognition the
laboratory offers profiles that give easy access to indications
interpretations and pitfalls of each study to help you make better
decisions and save time and money the diseases alphabetically lists
every common condition you manage in the dog and cat as well as less
common ones so you ll be prepared no matter what shows up in your
waiting room all the major topics are listed alphabetically in a
consistent one or two page format excellent appendices provide a
convenient one stop location for conversion tables lab values and drug
information

Canine and Feline Urology

1972

guide to canine and feline electrocardiography offers a comprehensive
and readable guide to the diagnosis and treatment of abnormal heart
rhythms in cats and dogs covers all aspects of electrocardiography
from basics to advanced concepts of interest to specialists explains
how to obtain high quality electrocardiograms offers expert insight
and guidance on the diagnosis and treatment of simple and complex
arrhythmias alike features numerous case examples with
electrocardiograms and holter monitor recordings shows the
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characteristics of normal and abnormal heart rhythms in dogs and cats
includes access to a website with self assessment questions and the
appendices and figures from the book

5 Minute Veterinary Consult

1999

veterinary oncology is a specialty that is advancing at a very
fastpace this allows clinicians to have more and more resources at
their disposal to treat their patients and at the same time requires
them to have an in depth and constantly updated knowledge of the
subject in order to help veterinary surgeons in this task this book
titled oncology from theory to practice describes in detail and in an
educational and accessible manner the basic and modern knowledge in
this discipline always from a practical point of view together with
the essential aspects and the latest advances in oncology this book
includes a chapter about the most common specific neoplasms in daily
practice their protocols and recommended treatments as well as several
real clinical cases through which readers will be able to evaluate
their knowledge of the subject a book to turn veterinary oncology into
one more of the specialities offered in daily practice
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Guide to Canine and Feline Electrocardiography

2018-09-24

the 5 minute veterinary consult canine and feline second edition is
now available in pda format loaded with practical information from
leading experts in small animal practice this popular quick reference
is an important resource you can use every day for timely
authoritative answers to all your questions about common and not so
common clinical problems it is a complete clinical reference on
internal medicine in canine and feline health and includes over 700
specific disorders contributions from nearly 300 leading authorities
in the field and 17 section editors covering every specialty of small
animal practice

Canine and Feline Oncology. From Theory to
Practice

2020-08-27T00:00:00+02:00

a practical guide to canine and feline neurology provides students and
clinicians with the tools necessary to understand and be clinically
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proficient with neurology cases faced in small animal practice
highlights of the second edition include new coverage of breed
predisposition signalment and history spinal disorders and expanded
coverage of pain management and diagnostic imaging designed as a user
friendly guide practitioners specialists and students alike will enjoy
the book s practical and clinically relevant approach

Manual of Canine and Feline Cardiology

1995

this book provides a comprehensive overview of the most critical
components of a successful human animal relationship and provides a
framework to understand the behavior communication patterns and
learning techniques that govern social interactions well researched
and accessible canine and feline behavior a complete guide to
understanding our two best friends is an application based resource to
encourage effective training and behavior modification programs for
both dogs and cats coverage begins with a foundation of evolutionary
histories and domestication focusing on normal communication and
social behavior patterns learning theory is then presented in the
context of real world relevance to companion animal care behavior
prevention training and modification finally common behavior problems
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and approaches to manage these issues are discussed making this an
essential resource for anyone seeking to understand more about their
dogs and cats important notice media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be available in the
ebook version

The 5-Minute Veterinary Consult

2002-01-01

canine and feline behavior for veterinary technicians and nurses
provides the veterinary technician with a solid foundation in
behavioral medicine designed as a daily resource for interacting with
and educating pet owners the book familiarizes readers with the
behavioral mental and emotional needs of dogs and cats canine and
feline behavior for veterinary technicians and nurses offers a
complete guide to the technician s role in behavioral preventive
services and how to assist the veterinarian with behavioral
intervention covering the roles of animal behavior professionals
normal development of dogs and cats and the human animal bond the book
includes correlations from human mental health care throughout the
book encompasses learning theory preventive behavioral services
standardized behavior modification terms and techniques and veterinary
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behavior pharmacology canine and feline behavior for veterinary
technicians and nurses is an essential resource for veterinary
technicians to realize their full potential and become a pivotal
component of the behavioral health care team for canine and feline
patients publisher s description

A Practical Guide to Canine and Feline
Neurology

2008-12-30

veterinary technician s daily reference guide canine and feline second
edition is the ideal clinical companion for veterinary technicians in
practice and in training fully revised and updated this new edition
features an improved layout for even faster access to information the
charts and tables throughout are designed for easy reference enabling
technicians to quickly apply their knowledge and skills to the daily
clinical setting covering all aspects of the veterinary technician s
duties in the care of dogs and cats from the basics of physical
examinations to specialized nursing and technical procedures
veterinary technician s daily reference guide is a practical
accessible manual for veterinary support staff
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Canine and Feline Behavior and Training: A
Complete Guide to Understanding our Two Best
Friends

2009-05-04

the centrality of nutrition in the state of health of pets has emerged
only in recent years both to prolong their life expectancy and to
prevent the onset of serious diseases such as obesity diabetes
mellitus or liver lipidosis the goal of this book is that each
veterinarian can clearly answer the questions that are most frequently
asked by the owners which type of food to choose how to navigate
between the different products on the market the text also provides
real recipes to be proposed in synergy with the nutritional handbooks
of various food manufacturers to consciously choose and be able to
compare the nutritional characteristics of different products on the
market nutrition is a fundamental aspect of the relationship between
owners and pets and for this reason the text also gives great
importance to aspects related to behavior and alimentary disturbances
on an emotional basis
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Canine and Feline Behavior for Veterinary
Technicians and Nurses

2015

this comprehensive reference provides readers with everything they
need to know about diagnosing and treating canine and feline
respiratory disease significantly updated and expanded it focuses on
localization of disease efficient diagnostic testing and appropriate
therapy with more images discussion and diagrams this second edition
includes more detail and new information throughout particularly in
the areas of antimicrobial guidelines anti fungal therapies and ant
viral medications in cats logically organized for ease of use in the
practice setting canine and feline respiratory medicine second edition
features problem based learning to enhance working knowledge of the
topics discussed chapters cover localization of disease respiratory
diagnostics respiratory therapeutics nasal disorders and diseases of
airways sections on parenchymal disease pleural and mediastinal
disease and vascular disorders are also presented offers a complete
guide to the diagnosis and treatment of respiratory conditions in
canine and feline patients now expanded to include more detailed and
advanced information focuses on localization of disease diagnostic
testing and appropriate therapy thoroughly updated with new
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antimicrobial guidelines the latest information on anti fungal therapy
and new advances in ant viral medications in cats includes many new
images and topics for discussion features problem based learning to
support a working understanding of the topics discussed canine and
feline respiratory medicine is an essential resource for veterinary
internal medicine specialists general practitioners and veterinary
students

Veterinary Technician's Daily Reference Guide

2013-05-29

discusses the advantages and innovative features for the use of
electrocardiography in dogs and cats the book provides the principles
underlying ecg interpretation and treatment and offers a selection of
both unusual and characteristic case histories in the final section

Canine and Feline Nutrition and Dietetics

2020-09-30

blackwell s five minute veterinary consult clinical companion canine
and feline infectious diseases and parasitology second edition takes a
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user friendly alphabetical format to cover a wide spectrum of canine
and feline infectious diseases and parasite related disorders part of
the popular five minute veterinary consult series it includes
information on many specific organisms and diseases from amebiasis and
ehrlichiosis to rabies and ticks the text also provides extensive
differential diagnostic lists as well as information on drugs dosages
toxicity treatment options diagnostic testing immunization
recommendations and cytological appearance the second edition presents
three new chapters on canine influenza sarcoptic mange and
staphylococcal pyoderma blackwell s five minute veterinary consult
clinical companion canine and feline infectious diseases and
parasitology second edition is an ideal quick reference for veterinary
professionals and students

Essentials of Canine and Feline
Electrocardiography

1979

covering both classical modalities of echocardiography and newer
techniques clinical echocardiography of the dog and cat shows how to
assess diagnose and treat canine and feline heart disease a clinical
approach demonstrates how these modalities may be used to acquire
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images and then how you can recognize and identify patterns relate
them to different diseases and manage patient care with those findings
the print book includes a companion website with 50 videos of cardiac
ultrasound exams and procedures written by veterinary cardiology
specialists and echocardiographers eric de madron valerie chetboul and
claudio bussadori this indispensable echocardiology resource is ideal
for general practitioner veterinarians as well as specialists
including cardiologists and radiologists dedicated coverage of canine
and feline echocardiography emphasizes a more in depth discussion of
cardiac ultrasound including the newest ones such as tissue doppler
and speckle tracking imaging and transesophageal and 3d
echocardiography a practical clinical approach shows how these
echocardiographic modalities are not just research tools but useful in
diagnosing and staging heart disease in day to day practice book plus
website consolidates offers current information into a single cohesive
source covering classical modalities and newer techniques as well as
updates relating to normal echocardiographic examinations and values
50 videos on the companion website demonstrate how to perform
echocardiography procedures illustrating points such as swirling
volutes color flow display of blood flows dynamic collapses secondary
to pericardial effusion and tumors flicking in and out of the
echocardiographic field a section on presurgical assessment helps you
assess risk and prepare for catheter based correction of cardiac
defects accurate measurements and proper device selection are key to a

https://teammate-levelup.mombaby.com.tw/


pocket guide to antimicrobial therapy in otolaryngology head and neck surgery 7th
edition Full PDF

teammate-levelup.mombaby.com.tw

successful procedure over 400 full color illustrations and 42 summary
tables help you achieve precise high quality imaging for accurate
assessment including photographs of cadaver animal specimens to
clarify the relationship between actual tissues in health and disease
and their images

Canine and Feline Respiratory Medicine

2020-02-11

the revised and expanded new edition of this classic reference to
daily skills used by veterinary technicians veterinary technician and
nurse s daily reference guide canine and feline provides rapid access
to the information veterinary technicians need in clinical practice
with an easy to use tabular format the book covers diagnostic and
patient care skills diseases and conditions preventive care anatomy
anesthesia and all other major areas of veterinary technician
education and training chapters written by experienced veterinary
specialists integrate charts tables and concise explanatory text to
enable quick and efficient retrieval of information focusing on
practical skills and knowledge the fourth edition features extensively
revised material incorporating the latest developments evidence based
guidelines and best practices in veterinary medicine brand new
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chapters describe licensure and certifications in veterinary
technology and discuss nursing theory and science and its relation to
veterinary nursing expanded and updated coverage includes novel
therapeutics in dermatology vaccination standards pain assessment and
management stress free handling and nursing care strategies recover
cpr guidelines and more equally useful in the classroom and in the
clinic this popular quick reference guide provides new and updated
content including coverage of advancements in diagnostic capabilities
and of pharmacologic agents used in treatment and management of
disease states contains hundreds of clear illustrations and high
quality photographs includes a comprehensive table of contents in each
chapter features a companion website with forms and worksheets self
review questions vocabulary flashcards links to online resources and
powerpoint slides veterinary technician and nurse s daily reference
guide canine and feline fourth edition remains an invaluable resource
for both student and practicing veterinary technicians and nurses of
all skill and experience levels

Guide to Canine and Feline Electrocardiography

2018

half the population of dogs and cats aged 10 and over will die of
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neoplasia the bonds that clients have developed with their older pets
are especially strong and drive the increasing demand for more
proficient and highly compassionate medical treatment of companion
animals diagnosed with cancer this book offers more than just a
competent clinical approach to the most common tumors in dogs and cats
this book also offers a focus on the special needs of geriatric pets
and their owners amply illustrated with dozens of case studies
representative of those regularly encountered in practice canine and
feline geriatric oncology will provide readers with the tools needed
to diagnose and treat aging pets with cancer and to help clients make
the best decisions for themselves and for the animals with whom they
share their lives canine and feline geriatric oncology is a unique
resource it is a useful oncology reference for specialists
veterinarians in general practice veterinary technicians and clinic
staff the many what ifs that the practitioner inevitably faces in
interactions with clients and their aging pets with cancer are
presented and discussed special features focuses on the special needs
of geriatric pets and their caregivers offers direction in the
diagnosis and treatment of aging pets with cancer addresses many of
the what ifs that arise in interactions with clients and aging pets
with cancer amply illustrated with full color throughout a valuable
reference for practicing veterinarians technicians hospital staff and
professionals involved in supportive counseling for pet caregivers
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Veterinary Literature Database [electronic
Resource] : Companion 8.0 to Canine & Feline
Practice

2003

this edition covers the latest techniques for diagnosing heart disease
and respiratory conditions in the dog and cat common cardiovascular
disorders and practical treatment methods for cardiac failure cardiac
arrhythmias conduction disturbances cardiopulmonary arrest and
resuscitation

Essentials of Canine and Feline
Electrocardiography

1992

this book provides the veterinary practitioner student breeder and pet
owner with a complete but quick reference to the diagnosis and
management of breed related medical conditions of dogs and cats 171
recognized dog breeds and 42 cat breeds are included organized
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alphabetically with all information fully referenced and based on the
most recent research appendices contain quick reference to condition
by breed available genetic tests and registries veterinary medical
guide to dog and cat breeds is a must have for the general
practitioner and an ideal client education tool anyone concerned with
educating the general public about the medical problems associated
with purebred dogs and cats should have this title in their library

Canine and Feline Nutrition

2000

great pet care begins with an informed owner when veterinarians have
instructions for veterinary clients canine and feline skin diseases at
their fingertips giving the owners the information they need is as
easy as 1 2 3 why because this handy complete collection of dog and
cat skin disease handouts is designed to be photocopied so the
veterinarian can give the client a copy of the appropriate handout
during an office visit each handout is organized with a description of
the problem important treatment points and precautionary instructions
this valuable book covers approximately 78 skin diseases and 13
general therapies organized by type of skin problem such as
hypersensitivities neoplasias and parasitic conditions using this
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binder in veterinary practice increases communication between
veterinarian and client and ensures healthier skin for dogs and cats
provides up to date information on management of skin diseases in dogs
and cats contains helpful assessment and history forms to help the
veterinarian diagnose the patient s specific problem and monitor
treatment includes handouts on 78 skin problems and 13 therapies
packages content in a 3 ring overlay binder with 3 hole punched sheets
that allow easy access for photocopying presents information in simple
straight forward language that is easily understood by clients
provides space on handouts to write additional information and
instructions includes a preface and how to use section that describe
benefits to busy practitioners and staff so they get the most out of
the handouts

Canine and Feline Surgery ...

2011-09-20

atlas of canine and feline urinalysis offers an image based reference
for performing canine and feline urinalyses with hundreds of full
color images depicting techniques physical characteristics urine
chemistry and microscopic characteristics of urine sediment in dogs
and cats publisher s description
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Blackwell's Five-Minute Veterinary Consult
Clinical Companion

2015-04-18

this book provides a practically orientated and readable account of
the behaviour of the dog and cat opening chapters on evolution and
behaviour related biology set the scene for a detailed discussion of
canine and feline behaviour the development of behaviour from neonate
to adult is described with emphasis on social behaviour in both dog
and cat the behavioural basics of food selection and feeding patterns
are considered in relation to their origins in the wild the final
chapter addresses the interactions of pets and people and considers
both the benefits and the responsibilities of pet ownership written by
the experts at the waltham centre for pet nutrition this book provides
a review of behavioural studies in the dog and cat and presents the
results of waltham projects it is an excellent text for veterinarians
student veterinarians veterinary nurses and technicians

Clinical Echocardiography of the Dog and Cat -
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E-Book

2022-04-26

blackwell s five minute veterinary consult canine and feline is the
most trusted and well known quick reference resource available to
veterinarians it provides timely authoritative answers to every common
and not so common question concerning canine and feline health more
than 350 top specialists provide complete coverage of 825 specific
disorders arranged alphabetically from a z for efficient searching the
fourth edition has been completely revised and updated to reflect the
most current research in small animal clinical care new to this
edition are 335 customizable client handouts included on a cd whether
you re a student or a practicing veterinarian this bestselling
reference book will cut down on time spent navigating through other
resources allowing you to study diagnose and treat more quickly the
most widely used single comprehensive resource on diseases and
clinical problems in dogs and cats fast affordable access to the
accumulated wisdom of hundreds of veterinary experts essential
information for the student or veterinary practitioner quick and easy
searching either by alphabetical listing or by specialty
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Veterinary Technician and Nurse's Daily
Reference Guide

2008-02-28

clinical atlas of canine and feline ophthalmic disease provides an
image rich resource for diagnosing and treating ophthalmic conditions
in clinical practice presents more than 600 high quality color
photographs depicting commonly encountered ocular conditions in dogs
and cats includes multiple images for each disease to show varying
presentations organized for easy reference covering the most commonly
encountered conditions first designed for daily use in the busy
clinical setting allowing practitioners to quickly find and compare
images as they see cases provides a concise summary of the most
clinically relevant information on diagnosing and managing ophthalmic
disease

Canine and Feline Geriatric Oncology

1995

this successful book first published in 1980 and now in its fourth
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edition provides an authoritative guide for busy practitioners trying
to keep pace with current trends in small animal orthopaedic surgery
in this new edition hamish denny and steven butterworth have retained
the same practical approach but have completely rewritten and updated
the book to provide a comprehensive review of orthopaedic and spinal
conditions in the dog and cat the illustrations have also undergone a
major overhaul and the many line drawings are now combined with
photographs and radiographs to clarify diagnostic and surgical
techniques although the size of the book has increased its regional
approach to problems still enables the reader to use it as a rapid
reference guide it will prove an invaluable source of information for
veterinary practitioners diagnosing and treating orthopaedic and
spinal problems while postgraduate students taking further
qualifications in orthopaedics will find a sound basis for their
studies and further reading provided here

Manual of Canine and Feline Cardiology

2012-02-01
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Veterinary Medical Guide to Dog and Cat Breeds

1999

Canine & Feline Skin Diseases

2017

Atlas of Canine and Feline Urinalysis

1992

The Waltham Book of Dog and Cat Behaviour

2008-01-08
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Blackwell's Five-Minute Veterinary Consult

2015-06-15

Clinical Atlas of Canine and Feline Ophthalmic
Disease

2008-04-30

A Guide to Canine and Feline Orthopaedic
Surgery
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